
          

     
 

      
  

 

                  

 

                        
                    

                
                      

           

 

 

 

  

               

 

 
    

  

                       
                      

                         
                      

                            
                      

                       

9/7/2017 Adur & Worthing Councils Mail - Response to Main Modifications consultation 

Response to Main Modifications consultation 
1 message 

Charlotte Hardy < 26 July 2017 at 10:30 
To: "adurplanningpolicy@adur-worthing.gov.uk" <adurplanningpolicy@adur-worthing.gov.uk> 

Hello 

We are submitting our comment this way as the representation form did not seem to have a corresponding area. 

These comments relate to MM1; 2; 8; 13; 21; 30; 33; 34 and associated MIN12; 28; 34;36; 64; 65 and 66. We are 
glad to see that the content of these has increased the level of housing and provides more certainty relating to them 
by the removal of words such as approximately. We support the acknowledgement of working with neighbouring 
authorities to address unmet needs and review of the plan within the first part of the plan period. We will continue to 
offer support through working via existing partnerships and regular meetings that exist. 

Kind Regards 

Local Plans team 

Visit Arun's web site at www.arun.gov.uk  P Save the environment - think before you print. 

http://www.arun.gov.uk 

NLPG UPRN 100062237016 

DX 57406 Littlehampton 

Important Notice This e-mail is intended exclusively for the addressee and may contain information that is confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the 

intended recipient (or authorised to receive it for the addressee), please notify the sender and delete the e-mail immediately; using, copying, or disclosing 

it to anyone else, is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. Any views, opinions or options presented are solely those of the author and do not 
necessarily represent those of Arun District Council. The information in this e-mail may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information 

Act 2000, therefore we cannot guarantee that we will not provide the whole or part of this e-mail to a third party. The Council reserves the right to monitor 
e-mails in accordance with relevant legislation. Whilst outgoing e-mails are checked for viruses, we cannot guarantee this e-mail is virus-free or has not 
been intercepted or changed and we do not accept liability for any damage caused. Any reference to "e-mail" in this disclaimer includes any attachments. 
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